
From: McFarland, Derrick <DMcFarland@dew.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/4/2012 11:43:48 AM
Subject: Binder

Hello, Katherine. If possible, I would like to run by an pick up a copy of the binder of information that was prepared in 
response to questions from the LCI committee. Out of an abundance of caution, I want to ensure we know 
everything that was sent. We also want to take the opportunity to update and/or correct if necessary. Thanks in 
advance for your help.

Derrick McFarland
General Counsel
SC Office of Department and Employment and Workforce 
737-1971

CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any files transmitted with it contain information from the South Carolina
Department of Employment and Workforce which may be confidential, privileged or otherwise protected by work- 
product immunity. It is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed. If you are 
not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender
immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. Please note that
any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those 
of the the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce.
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